

O.C. ALLEN ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 700 S. Farnsworth Avenue Aurora, IL 60505 allen.d131.org • (630) 299-5200



Date: 6/5/2024

To: Board of Education From: Jonathan Simpson

Mrs. Kathy Morgan donated three xylophones with mallets and one hand drum to the Allen Music Teachers. As Interim Principal at Allen Elementary School I would like to accept this donation. A donation letter can be send to the following address.

The Table 500 N Randall Rd Unit 75B Batavia, Illinois 60510-3735

Professionally,

Jonathan Simpson Interim Principal

Allen Elementary School